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1. Office Name: Resume Review Service
2. Brandy R. Horne, Co-Chair; Hannah Buckland, Co-Chair

2. Office Term: 2016-2017

3. What kind of interaction have you had with your committees thus far this year? What support have you been able to provide them?

We met all together at the beginning of the term and set the goals that were included in the original progress report, and I met and spoke with those who worked at the Resume Review booth at Midwinter. The co-chair, Hannah Buckland, and I have emailed back and forth several times, and Hannah has sent emails out to the committee, as well.  Admittedly, I have not been as communicative as I should be, and I am working on correcting that. 

4. What would you still like to accomplish in your office before the end of your term? 

I would like to update the Resume Review Service web pages on the ALA website; update the spreadsheet of resume reviewers; and improve the marketing of the service; coordinate a successful onsite service at Annual.

5. Date of report: 3/3/2017

6. Submitted by:  Brandy R. Horne

